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A Year of Achievement
Fueled by Your Support!
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As we bid farewell to another remarkable year, we want to express our deepest

gratitude to every one of you who played a vital role in making it a year of triumphs and

accomplishments at HACES. Your unwavering support has fueled our mission to

provide immigration and support services to those in need.

Here are a few key 2023 accomplishments:

1. Expanded Immigration Services: We have

extended our outreach initiatives, reaching

more communities and ensuring that

individuals in need are aware of the valuable

services we provide. Because of increased grant

funding, we’ve been able to add to our legal

services to include asylum, TPS, U visas and

VAWA.
 

Between January 1 and December 31,

2023: HACES Immigration Case Workers

helped 214 individuals submit

applications for asylum.

On January 24th, an HACES client

received a COVID relief stipend 

through the Immigrant Family

Support Program (IFSP).

2. Empowered Immigrant Families: Through

our legal and health programs, we have

empowered countless immigrant families to

navigate legal processes, access resources, and

build a stronger foundation for their futures.

 

Between January 1 and December 31,

2023: Our Immigrant Family Resource

Program (IFRP) assisted 330 individuals

determine their eligibility for state

benefits programs.

3. Community Engagement: Our success is not

only measured in achievements but also in the

sense of community and solidarity that your

support fosters. Throughout the year, we have

witnessed the incredible strength that comes

from individuals coming together to make a

difference.

 

Between January 1 and December 31,

2023: HACES’ Parent Mentors

volunteered over 5,700 hours in five

elementary schools in Waukegan.

As we reflect on the challenges and triumphs of the past year, we want to extend our

heartfelt gratitude to each donor, volunteer, and supporter who has been part of our

journey. Your belief in our mission has been the driving force behind our success.

 

Looking Forward

With the momentum gained in 2023 combined with your continued support, we

foresee a future where our immigrant communities thrive and flourish.

Thank you for being an integral part of HACES. Together, we are making a lasting

impact, one individual and one family at a time.

 

WE DID IT!
Your gift was doubled on Giving Tuesday!!

At HACES, we give our clients HOPE

for a brighter future by helping them

navigate the often-complex

immigration process, along with

education and health services, to help

them on their journey to a better life for

themselves and their families. Your

generosity helps make this possible.

 

This year, our Giving Tuesday

fundraising goal was $10,000; thanks to

donors like you, we surpassed our goal!

We raised $14,000, and the Healthcare

Foundation of Northern Lake County

(HFNLC) granted HACES a $10,000

match - in total we raised $24,000. 

We couldn’t have done it without you,

thank you for making the work that we

do possible!

 

Please donate today!

Gifts of any amount are greatly appreciated -

because your donation ensures that every

immigrant that walks through our doors gets 

accurate and useful information that enables

them to build successful lives. The needs of the

community are great and HACES relies on you

to support us in satisfying those needs.

DONATE
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